
To Whom it may Concern, 
 
I am fortunate to be an educator, as I currently understand it whose income and benefits are protected 
by my contract with the district during these uncertain times. However, I work with a wonderful 
contracted staff who are essential to the success of our students and are not protected.  
 
With the rapidly changing news regarding our economy in Oregon, I worry for all of the people who now 
face an unimagined uncertainty to how they are going to support themselves and their families. My 
hope is that legislation is already in the works to stimulate the economy and provide relief for hard 
working Oregonians who are involuntarily “furloughed” from our school districts and not covered by a 
union contract.  
 
I appreciate your efforts and empathize with the difficult decisions that you as leaders are faced with. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Fanny Bretsch   
Sent from my iPhone  
--  
Fanny Bretsch 
Student Achievement Specialist 
Earl Boyles Elementary 
David Douglas School District 
(503) 256-6554 ext. 3371 
 
"If they're not Talking, they're not Learning." 
~Einstein once said, "If I had an hour to solve a problem, I'd spend 55 minutes thinking about the 
problem and 5 minutes thinking about solutions." 

 


